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 June 06, 2019 

Tobin Fried 
County of Durham Government 
201 E Main St, 5th Floor 
Durham NC 27701 
 
Ms. Fried: 

We are pleased to inform you that the County of Durham CFAT application for the purchase, installation 
and deployment of eight (8) level 2 electric vehicle chargers has been approved.  The grant award is for 
$26,149.00; matching funding required by County of Durham is $40,899.00.   

You will shortly receive a statement of work (SOW), based on your application and modifications that 
occurred during the application and review process, for review and approval.  After approval, it will be 
submitted to the NCSU Contracts and Grants office to generate a formal contract.  This is the time to be 
sure of project parameters and timing.  This award is for reimbursement of a fixed amount.  If the costs 
to complete the project exceed the approved amount, the additional costs will be borne by the County 
of Durham.  However, if the project costs are less than the estimated budget, the amount reimbursed 
may not be the full amount.  The amount reimbursed will be subject to the 20% minimum cost share 
requirement. 
 
After the SOW is finalized, we encourage you to issue a press release and take advantage of every 
opportunity to educate others about your use of alternative fuel(s) and advanced transportation 
technologies.  Along with recognizing the NC Clean Energy Technology Center, please acknowledge the 
NC Department of Environmental Quality. 

 
Thank you for the County of Durham’s interest in improving North Carolina’s air quality.  We look 
forward to working with you on successful completion of the project. 

Sincerely, 

 

Richard Sapienza 
Clean Transportation Program Director  
NC Clean Energy Technology Center 
NC State University 


